
FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED NEW REGULATION  

 
 

DATE:  2/28/22 
 
REGULATION NUMBER AND TITLE: 14.002, Reserves for New Construction 
 
SUMMARY:  At the January 5, 2022 meeting, the Board approved a Plan to address 
the current backlog of deferred capital needs in the SUS and, importantly, help avoid 
the issue going forward. The Plan provides for, among other things, the following: 

• Consider increasing the (statutorily-required) 1% reserve on new projects, and 
establish governing parameters for the use and preservation of reserve balances.  

Section 1001.706(12), Florida Statutes, governing PECO-funded projects, provides for 
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